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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

The Division oflnsurance will hold a public meeting as provided under AS 44.62.310 regarding 
its proposed adoption of risk based capital instructions formulated by the National Association of 
Insurance Commissioners. These instructions are fo r use by domestic property, casualty, life, 
and health insurers in complying with the reporting requirements of AS 21.14. 

Any person interested may present oral or written comments relevant to the proposed action at 
the meeting, which is to be held in the 15111 floor conference room, Suite 1560, Atwood Building, 
550 West Seventh Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska, at 10:00 a.m., Alaska Standard Time, on 
Tuesday, December 9, 2014. The meeting will be held from 10:00 a.m. to 11 :00 a.m. and may 
be extended to accommodate those present before 11 :00 a.m. who do not have an opportunity to 
testify. If you are unable to attend the meeting in person and would like to participate by 
teleconference, please call 1-800-315-6338 and enter the access code 42070 fo llowed by the # 
(pound sign). In addition, any interested person may present written comments relevant to the 
proposed action by writing to the Division oflnsurance; Attention: Maxine L. Froemling, 550 
West Seventh A venue, Suite 1560, Anchorage, Alaska, 99501 , or by e-mail to 
maxine.froemling@alaska.gov to be received no later than 5:00 p.m., Alaska Standard Time, 
Friday, December 5, 2014. 

If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation in order to pa1iicipate in 
this public hearing, please contact Jennifer Romero at (907) 269-7900, or TDD (907) 465-5437, 
no later than five days prior to the meeting to ensure that any necessary accommodations can be 
provided. 

Infonnation regarding these instructions may be obtained by contacting Maxine L. Froemling at 
(907) 269-7900 in Anchorage or by email to maxine.froemling@alaska.gov. 

After the meeting and the close of the public comment pe1iod, the director by order will either 
adopt or modify the above-referenced instructions, without further notice, or take no action on 
them. 

Date: October~. 2014 


